Eligibility

To be eligible for Prep in 2025, children must be born between 1 July 2020 and 30 June 2021.

Build your child's confidence

Help to build your child's skills to cope in various situations and increase their self-confidence by:

- finding answers to their questions or concerns together.
- talking to your child about how to ask for help and model what to say.
- asking your child's kindy teacher for ideas about how you can help your child to prepare for school
- talking through some "what will I do if...." situations with your child - for example "What will I do if my yoghurt spills?"





Getting involved

We welcome the whole family to our college. Education works best when we work together.

Help your child get a great start to their education. Take an interest in their schooling. Be positive about it, and let them know it's important to attend.

Get involved with our school by:

- meeting the teacher
- attending school events with your child, such as transition programs and open day events
- informing the teacher of any changes affecting your child
- talking to other parents
- volunteering
- Reading school newsletters, emails and bulletin boards
- Attending school events like P&C meetings, sports carnivals and celebrations.

CHANCELLOR STATE COLLEGE

Welcome to Prep in 2026



The best we can be



Primary Campus Office: 5453 3111

Email: prep_enrolments@chancellorsc.eq.edu.au Rachel Wise (Deputy Principal) rwise1@eq.edu.au

Prep Information

On Tuesday, 12 August, we are holding an information session about transition into Prep at Chancellor State College for students starting in 2026.

At this session, we will outline how our transition process works. We are excited to offer more opportunities to help new students and families feel welcome and comfortable in our school.

Two information sessions will be offered on Tuesday, 12 August, 2025. Please register using the QR code.





What makes a successful day for a Prep Student?

- Healthy food for lunch (in a lunch box they can open) and a fruit snack for the morning session.
- Own water bottle (which they can open) filled with water.
- Plenty of sleep at night.
- Reading lots of books.
- Talking to your child. Encouraging them to speak in sentences.
- Writing their name using upper case letter for the first letter and lower case for the rest of the name.
- Lots of talking about numbers, letters and words they see in the environment.
- Having Velcro shoes.
- Name on all clothing and belongings.
- A school bag big enough to fit a reading folder, lunch box and jumper.

Welcome to Prep in 2026

Come and visit our campus. Have a 'wander and a chat' and see the

amazing things we have on offer.

Various dates and times available. Please register using the QR code.



